



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley Executive Head: Mr Matthew Shotton www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

31st January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We have an exciting opportunity for your child to attend a SATs booster workshop during half term week run by the teachers here at Fairfields. As part of our commitment to address gaps in learning and boost confidence, these sessions will be tailored to the needs of children by organising them into groups based on a gap analysis.

The sessions will be running on Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th February begin promptly at 9am and finish at 11am. Please do not drop children off any earlier than 8:45am. During these sessions, your child will participate in lessons including Reading, SPaG, Writing and Maths in order to prepare them for their next mock week (week beginning Monday 27th February) and also their SATs in May.

Agenda for the day:

8:45-9:00am: Arrival through main office

9:00-9:40: Reading

9:40-10:15 SPaG and Writing

10:15-10:30 Break

10:30-11:00 Maths arithmetic

Please ensure your child brings a snack with them and a drink of water. They do not need to wear school uniform.

To book your spot, please complete the form on the attached link <u>Year 6 SATs booster</u> by Monday 6th February. Children can sign up for multiple days if they wish. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

If you book a place for your child but they are then unable to attend, please notify us on the day with a phone call between 8.45 and 9.00am on the day concerned. We must ensure every child that is registered to attend is accounted for and therefore normal safeguarding procedures will take place for attendance even during the holiday.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Kynaston

UKS2 Lead



